
DEPARTMENT OF ENGINEERING AND PLANNING 
Division of Engineering 
One Spring Street 
Newton, New Jersey 07860 
973-579-0430 
dpw@sussex.nj.us 
John C. Risko, P.E., P.L.S., P.P. 
Division Director/Assistant County Engineer 
 

Project Status Update – Bridge X-25 Repairs             Distributed: December 20, 2012 
 

Division of Engineering Page 1 of 1 Project Status: Bridge X-25 Repairs 

Project:  

Emergency Repairs to Bridge X-25 
Lower Unionville Road, Wantage Township 
 

Contractor: 

Van Wingerden Associates, LLC - $105,000.00 

 
Schedule:  

Contract Award Date: November 2012 
Construction Start Date: November 13, 2012 
Date Road Opened: December 17, 2012 
 

Lower Unionville Road Closure: 
 
Lower Unionville Road between Possum Glen Road and 
Walnut Street has been fully opened to traffic. 
 

Construction Activities: 
 
Bridge X-25 

 Remove Existing Headwalls and Wingwalls - 
Complete 

 Install New Concrete Footings  - Complete 

 Install New Concrete Headwalls and Wingwalls - 
Complete 

 Backfill and Grade Roadway - Complete 

 Final Paving and Landscaping - Complete 

 Guiderail Installation - In Progress 

 Open Roadway to Traffic - Complete 

 Final Punch List Items - In Progress 

 

Contact Information: 
 

For more information about this project please feel free to 
contact Matt Sinke, Senior Engineer, of the Sussex County 
Division of Engineering at 973-579-0430 or dpw@sussex.nj.us 

 

Contractor’s Equipment Barge Forming New Headwalls  

New Upstream Headwall and Wingwalls 

Roadway Opened to Traffic 
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